
From: Spackman, David
To: charles.maguire@tceq.texas.gov
Cc: bobby.janecka@tceq.texas.gov; Collins, Daniel; Henderson, Pamela; Michalak, Paul; Tharakan, Binesh
Subject: Receipt of TCEQ final regulations to RATS IDs 1991-1, 2008-1, 2011-1, 2011-2, 2012-3, 2013-1, 2013-2, 2015-4,

and 2015-5
Date: Wednesday, November 16, 2016 11:56:11 AM

Dear Mr. Maguire:
 
The Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards has received your letter dated
November 16, 2016, transmitting the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality’s final
regulations to RATS IDs 1991-1, 2008-1, 2011-1, 2011-2, 2012-3, 2013-1, 2013-2, 2015-4,
and 2015-5.  The review has been assigned to Binesh Tharakan, and it is our goal to
complete the review within 60 days. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
 
David Spackman
Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
NMSS/MSTR/ASPB
Phone: 301-415-6389
Office: T-8F41
 

mailto:/O=USNRC/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=DAS6
mailto:charles.maguire@tceq.texas.gov
mailto:bobby.janecka@tceq.texas.gov
mailto:Daniel.Collins@nrc.gov
mailto:Pamela.Henderson@nrc.gov
mailto:Paul.Michalak@nrc.gov
mailto:Binesh.Tharakan@nrc.gov

